
Mr Jonathan Curtis 
Committee Secretary 
 
Jonathan 
 
Detective Senior Sergeant Jeff Fussell, Officer In Charge WAPOL 
Telecommunications Interception Unit is WAPOL's representative on a number of 
National Committee's which meet quarterly to discuss and address technical, 
legislative and policy issues relating to the telecommunications industry. 
 
The  Telecommunications (Interpception ) Ammendment Bill 2006 has been discussed 
during these quarterly meetings and Detective Senior Sergeant Fussell advises me 
that the vast majority of amendments being proposed have eminated from the 
national committee's recommendations. 
 
WAPOL is supportive of the proposed amendments to the Bill. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Pete De La Motte 
A/Detective Superintendent 
State Intelligence Division.  
      




